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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR THE ENVIRONMENT   

BY DEPUTY M.R. SCOTT OF ST. BRELADE  

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 17th OCTOBER 2022 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 24th OCTOBER 2022 

 

 

Question 

 

“With respect to the St. Brelade's Bay Improvement Plan, which the Bridging Island proposed should be 

completed by December 2023, will the Minister state – 

 

(a)  whether it is still anticipated to meet this deadline and, if not, by what date the Improvement 

Plan will be completed; and 

 

(b)  when the specific terms of the workstream for the Plan will be defined and specific financial 

provision for the work identified?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

 

(a) It is anticipated that the St. Brelade’s Bay Improvement Plan will be completed by December 

2023. 

(b) It is anticipated that the scope of the workstream to deliver the improvement plan will be defined, 

together with the resources required to deliver it, during the first part of 2023, to enable the 

workstream to be completed by the end of the year. 

 


